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“Reach for the Stars” 

 
Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Athletics Carnival 

I was extremely proud of every one of our students at the recent Athletics Carnival 
in Week 7.  All our students demonstrated exemplary sportsmanship and team work 
during their events.  It was especially pleasing to hear the positive encouragement 
and acknowledgements amongst our students and from our parents.  Thank you to 
all our amazing parents for their assistance at the carnival and for helping pack up.  
Special thanks to Josie Kent for her work in getting our marshall sheets organised.  
Thank you also to our teachers Ms Glazier and Ms Melis for their early morning 
efforts in setting up with me. Once again MRPS took home the Handicap Shield, go 
us!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you and acknowledgement to Mineral Resources for their grant in 
support of the MRPS Literacy and Mental Health Day.  Approval for this grant was 
released in Week 7 and we are extremely grateful again for the support of Mineral 
Resources. 
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Fathers’ Day BBQ 

Our Father’s Day BBQ was extremely well attended last week and I would like to 
thank all our fathers and grandfathers who attended the breakfast.  One of the    
aspects I am especially grateful for at our school is the outstanding support we    
receive from our families.  Thank you also to Wayne for his cooking skills and Mrs 
Capelli for setting up the well enjoyed treasure hunt.  We hope you all enjoyed the 
morning as much as we did! 
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Chaplain Appreciation Assembly 

As per my email this week, a reminder we will hold the Chaplain Appreciation       

Assembly on Wednesday 13th September 2023 at 9am.  We will also hold the Book 

Fair following our assembly, have a hat making competition and a short parade with 

vouchers for the Book Fair to be won.  So, dress up in your best (including our Pre-

Kindy kids!) for the parade!   

Attendance 

A big thank you to all our parents for advising when their child is unwell or unable to 
attend school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Holidays 

Please note Monday 9th October 2023 is a School Development Day, students return 
to school on Tuesday 10th October 2023.  I wish you all a very safe and happy 
school holiday and look forward to seeing you all back in Week One Term 4. 

 

Warm Regards 

Katrina Tedge 

Principal 
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Upcoming Events 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Weekend 

Week 9 

11/9 

Kindy Day 

12/9 

Newsletter 

Kindy Day 

13/9 

Assembly 
and Book fair 

Chaplain 
Thank You 
Day 

14/9 

Kindy Day 

Three Year Old 
Kindy 9.15 am 
–10.40 am 

  

15/9 

  

  

Week 
10 

18/9 

Kindy Day 

19/9 

Kindy Day 

20/9 

  

21/9 

Kindy Day 

Three Year Old 
Kindy 9.15 am 
–10.40 am 

22/9 

Last Day of Term 
Three 

 

Week 1 

9/10 

School Devel-
opment Day 
Students Do 
Not Attend 
School 

10/10 

Newsletter 

11/10 12/10 

Three Year Old 
Kindy 9.15 am 
–10.40 am 

  

13/10   

 Tuesday is Library day for both classrooms —this includes kindy chil-

dren please bring in your library bags 

 Friday is sport for the whole school 

 Wednesday, 13th September is our End of Term Assembly, Bookfair 

and Thank you to Dave our Chaplain morning tea—Note Change of 
Date 

 Monday, 9th October is a School Development Day—Students do not 

attend school.  This day is for staff development 

 Tuesday, 10th October  first day of Term 4 for students 

 Thursday, 12th October we will start Three Year old Kindy for Term 4 

 Wednesday, 18th October—Police visit Cyber Safety for students 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  

School Facebook Page 

We have a new Facebook Page—find us by searching for ‘Moorine Rock Primary School’ - The  

cover page is a photo of our beautiful flagpole area. Like and follow our page to see all the     

wonderful things happening and to hear about any upcoming events. 



    2023 YSSSA Athletics Carnival Results 

 

Overall: 

1
st
:    SXDHS               

2
nd      

Moorine Rock  

3
rd

:   St Josephs   

Handicap: 

1
st
:  Moorine Rock PS   

2
nd   

St Josephs   
 

 

3
rd

:    SXDHS    

Age Group Individual Champions and Runner 
Up Champions 

Sub Junior Boys 

Champion:  Mitchell Borona   Moorine Rock PS       

Runner Up:    Xzavier Hale   Moorine Rock PS        

    

Sub Junior Girls: 

Champion:  Lilah Della Bosca   Moorine Rock PS         

Runner Up:  Layla Parker    St Josephs     

 

Junior Boys: 

Champion:   Aiden Woodhouse   St Josephs   

Runner Up:  Ryder Tuck    SXDHS 

    

Junior Girls 

Champion:    Claudia Pucar   SXDHS              

Runner Up:   Aliyah Dickenson   St Josephs     

 

Intermediate Boys: 

Champion: Lennix Eades   SXDHS     

Runner Up:  Felix Lawrence   Moorine Rock PS       

 

Intermediate Girls: 

Champion:  Mia Woodhouse   St Josephs    

Runner Up:  Issabella Charchalis  Moorine Rock PS     

 

Senior Boys: 

Champion:  Jake Weir     St Josephs    

Runner Up:  Lynton Comeagain      SXDHS 

 

Senior Girls: 

Champion: Gracie Lawrence   St Josephs       

Runner Up:  Dykoda Greig   SXDHS    



We had so much fun making the Father’s Day presents this week. Students thought it was        
hilarious having Mrs Capelli paint their feet. It was great to see our whole school’s sportsmanship 
at the sport carnival. We had such a fun day. 

The Junior’s are so excited for the assembly and book fair next week. We have been practicing our 

item and they are very proud of themselves.  

Thanks for the donations of recyclable materials. We are still hoping to get some CD’s donated for 
a science experiment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MISS GLAZIER 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH  MS MELIS 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Week 9. We have had such a fun and full-on term. The students have been busy 

learning how to write a procedural text and we used the recipe for the Rocky Road that they made 

for Father’s Day. We have continued practicing our Readers Theatre script and they are looking 

forward to performing it in front of all their families and friends. 

Our last science experiment, Rainbow in a jar, didn’t quite work out how we wanted it, so we will 
be trying it again and changing how we do it for our next combined science lesson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH  MS MELIS 

 

 

 

 

 

The Seniors and the Juniors were tasked with creating their own dinosaur, making a 3D version of 
it from plasticine, then drawing the habitat where it would live, for STEAM. They thoroughly     
enjoyed the activity and we saw some amazing dinosaurs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH  MS MELIS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The seniors also had a great time being creative and   

making Rocky Road and Chocolate Bark. Students then 

created a procedural text on how to make the Rocky 

Road. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a 

safe and happy Term 3 break and look forward to    

seeing you all next term. 

Mrs Melis 



Star of the Week 

Term 3 Week 8 

Xzavier 

Happy Birthday 

Issabella 

Star of the Week 

Term 3 Week 9 

William 

Happy Birthday 

Charlie 



Charlie Lawrence  13th September 

Lydia Nicoletti 26th September 

       PIE WARMER LUNCHES 

Students may bring lunches from home that require warming up in the pie warmer on Mondays 

and Wednesdays. Food is to be brought in an appropriate container (oven proof) or wrapped in 

alfoil.  Please mark your child’s name on their lunch for ease of distribution.   

To assist the school in providing a safe environment, please consider the contents of your 

child’s lunch box.   

Please note, icy poles will no longer be sold during Term 2 and 3.   

 
The theme for Bookfair for this year is …….. 

"Hat's Off To Reading". Our Bookfair is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 13th September. It 
will be held in conjunction with our End of Term Assembly and a "Thank You" to our Chaplain Dave. 

Please come dressed as your favourite character from one of Dr Seuss's books - The Grinch, The      
Lorax, Cat in a Hat, Horton, Fox in Socks or just come dressed with your favourite hat. Prizes for      
best dressed, games and colouring in competitions. Hope to see everyone there celebrating              
Dr Seuss's Birthday! 

Colouring In competition pictures have been sent home, please get them in as soon as possible. 

If your child did not receive theirs, please let me know and I will send another home with them. 

Change of Date for Bookfair 


